
Items for the next news-sheet need to be passed to the church office by 6 p.m.                               
on  Wednesday 13th December. 

Corporate Prayer times this week - All welcome 

Today:  9.45 a.m.       Staff Room, The Beacon 

Monday: 1.45 p.m.     Check with Gary for venue 

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m.     45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

If you would like prayer, please speak to this         
morning’s host or one of the leadership team.  

 

Alternatively, you are welcome to join the prayer 
meeting prior to the service, where Wendy and 

others will be pleased to pray for you.  
(staff room from 9.45 a.m.)  

SKCC Away:  

Burkina Faso - Kodeni school project …                                                                                 
Mozambique - Heather Pritchard and Kedesh boys home …                          
Romania - Irene Mahoney and  the work of ACA  and the work of Hospice 
Casa Sperantei …                                                                                                          
Rwanda - Tom, Ritah, Keza & Tona MacGregor and Azizi Life. Last Sunday 
Ritah’s father passed away after a short illness please pray for Ritah, her 
mother and the rest of the family as they adjust to their loss …                  
Global Youth Development - John Fudge - especially for breakthrough 
regarding the delay being encountered in registering the charity ...           
Nepal -  the Gurung family.  

SKCC at Home: Our Community projects for adults, youth and children …        
The trustees and leadership team ….. Ongoing negotiations regarding the 
church purchase … Lisa Jones, Scripture Union Schools’ Development Worker 
… Jon Wilson (Rainbow Centre) ... All those with ongoing health issues … 
including Becs as she undergoes her chemo treatment in the coming months 
while she and Bernie study at KST (Kings School of Theology).  

SKCC Information: 

Office Address: Church House,                   136 Sandgate Road, Folkestone, CT20 2BN 

Tel: 01303 251155        E-mail: skcc@btconnect.com               Web: www.skcc.info  

Registered Charity No: 1059669 

 10th December 2017 

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Refreshments  are served after the meeting. Do join us. 

During this morning's service there will be opportunity to bring            
testimonies to honour God, and encourage others.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi8upb7jsHXAhVUOMAKHSeTD2UQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Ffriedababe%2Fprayer-changes-things%2F&psig=AOvVaw0vzHYMCfg7h3lNG1xWQawK&ust=1510853704922


Sponges Christmas Special: Sunday 17th December at 1 p.m.  
An invitation to a ‘bring and share’ lunch at the Russells’ to all       
18-25’s plus family members. Please RSVP Melissa. 

 

SKCC Carol Service 
Sunday 17th December at 4.30 p.m.  

in East Kent College,   

Shorncliffe Road, Folkestone.  

Invites available TODAY. 

Sunday 17th   No morning meeting but rehearsals for Carol Service take 
  place at East Kent College. (Times tbc for rehearsals) 

Sunday  24th  No meeting at The Beacon 

Sunday 31st  10.30 a.m. at The Beacon (Family Service) 

  

 

in Millfield Please note that as part of our hire agreement with The Beacon School, 

no food or drink (except water) is  allowed in the hall where we have our meeting,       
neither are stiletto heels or similar.  

MEET THIS WEEK 

 Please contact the church office 
if  you would like to join a     

Connect Group. 

Advance Notice 

A new 3 week CAP Money Course is being 

planned to take place starting on 16 January 2018. 

For more details and/or to book your place please 

contact Eddie on 01303-779245 or 07803-295313  

                     Millfield Drop In  

The team are really busy on Monday and Wednesday afternoons      
serving up to 40 clients a session. This means that food supplies are 
running low. If you would like to help, donations of hot dogs/packet 
soup would be much appreciated.  Now that the winter weather is here, 
donations of hats/gloves are also most welcomed by the clients.  

Each year, the team put together a Christmas gift package for each of 
the clients who use the service. There are approximately 60 men and 15 
women who regularly come to Drop In. The team would like to give a 
pair of warm socks and a can of deodorant to each one.  

If you would like to help, please bring donations of socks/deodorant to 
church/the church office or pass to a Drop In team member.  

Thank you so much for all your support.  
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